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SEABLAST WEATHER ALERT

A winter storm is happening now throughout the United States. Depending on
your location, many people have lost power and received several feet of snow in the
Central and North West United States; the East Coast is likely to experience major
coastal flooding, and the Mid-Atlantic is being hit with a powerful Nor’easter,
experiencing unusually high winds which have already forced some of the Mid-
Atlantic ports to close.

Currently, the Ports of Norfolk and Baltimore have both been shut down due to
the high winds. Some of the incoming traffic for additional East Coast ports has been
delayed for arrival and departure by 24-48 hours due to the weather.

SEACORP will continue to monitor the affect that the weather is having on our
most serviced ports and will continue to keep you informed of the winter storm’s
impact on the arrival and departure of cargo along the East Coast.
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